We had a Great Summer

We had a Great Summer



We will be resuming our book club for students in grades 4 through 6 this fall but with a new name: TWEEN READS! Our first meeting will be on October 29, 2013 and we will be reading <u>Half Magic</u> by Edward Eager. We will also be having some tweens nights at the Library, so check back for dates.

• Programs [1]

Bernards Township Library, 32 South Maple Ave, Basking Ridge, NJ 07920 Tel: 908-204-3031

Source URL: http://bernardslibrary.org/content/we-had-great-summer

Links:

[1] http://bernardslibrary.org/category/tween-blog-tags/programs